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Homedale High School 

Matt Holtry   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Dion Flaming, Principal 

Date: 3/2/2015 

Re: Athletic Director Report March, 2015 

Homedale Board of Trustees,  

Winter sports season has come to a close.  We are now currently gearing up for the Spring Sports 
seasons with Track, Golf, Tennis, Baseball, and Softball in full practice mode.   

Girls Basketball- Girls basketball season didn’t end the way that we had hoped at the state tournament 
but it was still a great accomplishment for the Varsity girls earning their third straight trip to the state 
tournament.   

Boys basketball- Boys basketball came to an end on a tough loss to Emmett.  They lost their final two 
games on last second possessions. Both games were tough to swallow but the boys played hard and 
were competitive all year.     

 

Wrestling- Finished the season 11-11 in duals and 3-2 in SRV team duals.  Team finished third at 
the district tournament and finished 16

th
 out of 21 teams at the state tournament.  We had two 

placers in Nash Johnson and Andy Montes at the state tournament.     

Cheer- The cheer team qualified for the state cheer competition in both of their routines at the district 
competition.   

Spring Sports- Spring Sports started practices February 27
th
.  Their first competitions begin the 2

nd
 

week of March.      

 

Financial- ---See attached---  

 


